Looking forward to seeing you soon!











Dear Team 1 Children,

All the teachers at Landscore are missing you very much if you are not already back at school. If you have not already seen, school is looking very different, but we are getting used to it now. How are you doing? Are you keeping well?

We are loving the learning that you have all been sending in and enjoy speaking to you on the telephone. What wonderful work we have received! What has been your favourite piece of learning you have done so far? How is the sunflower project going?

Unfortunately, the weather has not been quite as good the last couple of weeks, so getting outside has been harder. Have you been outside? Where have you been and what did you do?

Now, from the telephone calls we have had with you all, it seems like most of you are missing your friends. Who are you missing? What do you look forward to doing once you are back at school?

We hope you have enjoyed our letter and we look forward to your reply soon. Keep in contact, keep happy and safe.

Love Miss Coney, Mrs Williams and Miss Davey x